
   

1 Vancouver Island 
delegates acclaimed 

one Vancouver Island 
Director at the 

Vancouver Island 
Council meeting on 
October 19, 2016. 

As CHF BC grows and adapts to the emerging needs of and opportunities 
for our membership, it is a fascinating time to participate on the CHF BC 

Board of Directors!   

If you are interested, please complete and submit the Candidate’s Declaration form and 
fax the form to CHF BC at 604-879-4611 or email it to members@chf.bc.ca by 4:30 
p.m. on November 14, 2016. 

 

 

 

Call us at 604-879-5111 (toll-free 1-866-879-5111), email members@chf.bc.ca or 
visit www.chf.bc.ca. To ask questions of current directors please email 
nomcom@chf.bc.ca.  

CALLING ALL CANDIDATES 

The co-operative housing 
sector is facing tremendously 

interesting and exciting 
opportunities along with great 
changes and some challenges. 

Any interested parties who meet the above requirements are encouraged to seek additional information from CHF 
BC staff or the Nominating Committee.  CHF BC encourages diversity of all kinds, including but not limited to cultural 
background, geographic location, family composition, physical ability, gender and socio-economic diversity. We 
embrace diversity in our membership and on our Board of Directors.  

CHF BC is holding elections at the 
Annual General Meeting on 
November 20, 2016 for at-large 
positions on the Board of 
Directors and Finance Committee.  

Delegates will elect six at-large 
directors, five for two-year terms, 
one for a one-year term and one 
Finance Committee member for a 
two-year term.1  

You can run for election if you: 

 Are a member of a Class A Member whose dues are current, or a 
Delegate who is a director, officer or employee of a Member other than 
a Class A Member, whose dues are current 

 Are 18 years of age or older 
 Have not been found by a court to be incapable of managing your own 

affairs 
 Do not owe your housing co-op any money, and 
 Are not an undischarged bankrupt. 

QUESTIONS?  


